
Arthur Doak

From:

	

Arthur Doak
Sent:

	

Tuesday, July 3, 2018 10:19 AM
To:

	

Fawcett, William D - fawcetwd
Subject:

	

RE: WMLU(FM), Farmville, VA

Mr. Fawcett:

After our phone conversation today, I am still be concerned with someone on the main roof (outside the penthouse) on
stepladder or a ladder leaning against the penthouse. Therefore, I still think it is best to have warning signs on the main
roof and at the main roof access and limit access even to the main roof.

Thanks

Art Doak
Audio Division
Media Bureau
FCC
(202) 418-2715

From: Fawcett, William D - fawcetwd [mailto:mvbs.inc@gmail.com
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 1:26 PM
To: Arthur Doa k <Arthur.Doa k@fcc.gov>
Subject: Re: WMLU(FM), Farmville, VA

Arthur,

I must have had a problem with some datum conversions.
The correct coordinates for the specified location are:

37-17-52.0
78-23-42.1

I ran the Interference study again - no change.

Thank you.

-Bill Fawcett
Mountain Valley Broadcast Service, Inc.
Harrisonburg, VA (540) 810-9300

On 6/15/2018 1:17 PM, Arthur Doak wrote:

Mr. Fawcett:

Regarding Application BPED-20180416AA1 for WMLU(FM), Farmville, Virginia (Fac ID 4311). There is a
discrepancy in the North Latitude coordinates. Section VII, Item 3 of the application lists the North
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Latitude Seconds as 52.2 and all of the exhibits list it as 52.7. Please let me know which is correct. If you
have any questions please call me at (202) 418-2715.

Thank You

Arthur Doak
Audio Division
Media Bureau
FCC
(202) 418-2715
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